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Good morning, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for in-person voting concerning Measure 

SB 210. In-person voting fosters a sense of community and civic engagement, 

allowing voters to participate directly in the democratic process. It ensures the 

integrity of our elections by providing a secure and transparent method for casting 

ballots, reducing the potential for fraud and errors. Moreover, in-person voting offers 

immediate assistance to individuals who may have questions or require 

accommodations, ensuring that all citizens can exercise their right to vote effectively. 

By supporting in-person voting for Measure SB 210, we uphold the principles of 

accessibility, security, and community involvement that are foundational to our 

democracy. 

 

Thank you for considering my perspective. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Brandi Gould 


